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GENER AL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

MARCH 14, 2024



Sherrie 
Flynn spoke 
about the 
work at 
Samaritan 
House



Lucinda 
Taylor spoke 
about 
Habitat for 
Humanity 
and their 
work for 
affordable 
housing



“Smoochies” 
all around ~ 

from a 
recent 

workshop



Diane 
Tillotson 

with a 
cute mini 
quilt for 

the Silent 
Auction



Joan Johnson 
with her “Howl-

a-ween Quilt



Jean 
Amundson 
shows her 
Glorious 

Clams 
quilt, but 

she is 
wanting 

suggestions 
for a 

different 
name



Darcy de la Rosa 
showed a hand 

quilted large 
blue and white 

quilt that she 
received from 
one sister and 

gave to another
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